
PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: 11th June 2015 

EMBARGO: IMMEDIATE RELEASE           Scottish Environment LINK 

 

 

 

Stronger seabed protection measures unveiled in response to widespread 

support for Scottish MPAs 

In response to Scottish Government’s announcement of fisheries management in Scottish Marine 

Protected Areas: 

Calum Duncan, Convenor of Scottish Environment LINK’s marine taskforce and Scotland 

Programme Manager, Marine Conservation Society said: “Our ‘Don’t Take The P out of MPAs’ 

campaign has struck a chord. Thousands of people wrote to the Scottish Government urging them to avoid 

creating paper parks - and Ministers are now clearly starting to listen, by proposing that larger areas of the 

seabed be protected from damaging fishing activities. We will now be looking closely at the newly-drafted 

measures to make sure they fulfil the clear and widespread public expectation that MPAs should be 

managed to recover the ecological health of our seas. We are making a strong social, economic and 

environmental case for meaningful management that protects our precious seabed and boosts future 

opportunities for sustainable fishing.” 

Kara Brydson, Head of Marine Policy, RSPB Scotland said: “Too often fishermen are blamed for the 

declining health of our seas, but here we see that by excluding the most damaging fishing activity from our 

most sensitive wildlife, fishermen are part of the solution.” 

ENDS 

For more information, contact: Nick Underdown 

Email: nick@scotlink.org 

Tel: 07726362727 

 

Notes/links for editors: 

1. The Scottish Government’s analysis of the consultation on the Management of Inshore Special 

Areas of Conservation and Marine Protected Areas can be viewed here: 

http://www.gov.scot/Resource/0047/00479038.pdf  

2. Over 95% of the respondents to the consultation stated that they were in support of stronger 

measures than the Scottish Government initially proposed, pg 3 of the Consultation Analysis 

document http://www.gov.scot/Resource/0047/00479038.pdf 

3. The Scottish Government has proposed draft Marine Conservation Orders for four MPAs: South 

Arran, Wester Ross, Small Isles, Loch Sunart to Sound of Jura (including Firth of Lorn SAC but not 

Loch Sunart MPA/SAC) http://www.gov.scot/Topics/marine/marine-

environment/mpanetwork/MPAMGT/protectedareasmgt/conservationorders  

4. The Scottish Government will develop further draft secondary legislation for fisheries management 

for the remaining sites during the summer. The legislation will be subject to Parliamentary approval 

(via the Scottish Parliament’s Rural Affairs Climate Change and Environment Committee) in 

September. 

 

Scottish Environment LINK's marine taskforce - a coalition of environmental charities campaigning to 

protect and recover Scotland's seas – comprises the following nine organisations: Hebridean Whale & 

Dolphin Trust, Marine Conservation Society, National Trust for Scotland, Royal Zoological Society of 

Scotland, RSPB Scotland, Scottish Ornithologists' Club, Scottish Wildlife Trust, WWF Scotland, Whale & 

Dolphin Conservation (http://www.scotlink.org/public/work/taskforce.php?id=7) The members’ campaign for 
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effective marine planning and well-managed Marine Protected Areas can be accessed via 

http://www.savescottishseas.org/dont-take-the-p-out-of-mpas/   

http://www.savescottishseas.org/dont-take-the-p-out-of-mpas/

